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June 26,2018

Mr. Ken Pimlott, Director
California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CALFIRE)
P.O. Box 944246
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460

Dear Director Pimlott,

In light of the ongoing climate of fiscal challenges, the Riverside County Board of Supervisors is facing a
number of difficult funding decisions. In order to comply with the current terms of the contract between
CALFIRE and the County of Riverside, (Contract No. 3CA03552) Exhibit C Section 2; the County is
required to provide 120-day notice of any intent to reduce the number of state civil service employees
currently assigned to our organization. This letter will serve.as that official notice reducing the following
staff.

PCA 37119:
1 Administrative Officer IIIAdmin Manager
3 Office Tech - 3 Finance Finance
1 Office Tech Personnel
1 Personnel Specialists Personnel
1 Sr. Personnel Specialist Personnel
1 Staff Services Analyst Return to Work Coordinator
1 Staff Services Analyst Operational Staffing System (OSS)

These positions are utilized for the administration of this contract. The County should receive a
commensurate amount of support staff in relation to the amount of administration charge paid.
Therefore, we believe the positions should be funded as part of the administrative charge within the
contract. These positions are necessary for the size of our operation. The County would accept a credit
in lieu of staff reductions.

The administrative rate continues to be a source of concern for the County. Our Board of Supervisors is
committed to maintaining the highest level of public safety and it is our sincere hope we can find ways to
mitigate these issues.

Sincerely,

c~
Chairman of the Board of Supervisors
3rd District, Riverside County

CC: Riverside County Board of Supervisors
George Johnson, CEO
Lisa Brandl, Chief Assistant CEO
Jeff Van Wagenen, Assistant CEO Public Safety
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